STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(206) 753-6423 * (SCAN) 234-6423 * TDD (206) 586-8203

RC-5615

May 11, 1995

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:
Docket No. TR-940309
Burlington Northern Railroad

PLEASE BE ADVISED That for good cause shown in Mr. Theodore O.
Torve and Larry E. Leggett’s letter of May 11, 1995, an

extension of time is granted to all parties until May 24, 1995

for filing answers to the Petition for Administrative Review.

Sincerely,

Steve McLellan
Secretary




